
We would like to inform you that, effective June 1, 2025 there will be an increase in 
transportation fares across all routes and services. 

This adjustment has become necessary due to the rising cost of living and the significant 
increase in operating expenses, including fuel, maintenance, and staff wages. In order to 
continue providing safe, reliable, and efficient service, we must adapt to these changes. 

We remain committed to delivering the highest standard of public transportation and 
appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

For a detailed breakdown of the new fare structure and any applicable concessions, please 
see below: 

 

 

We know these proposed changes have an impact on our riders, and we want to hear your 
feedback. Here’s how you can contribute. 

Attend our public meeting: 

When: May 16, 2025 from 2:00pm to 3:00pm 

Where: Fleming County Senior Center  
  316 Panther Avenue 
  Flemingsburg, KY 41041 

Online option: link will be posted on our Facebook page and Website www.lvcap.com 

 

Thank you for riding with us. 

Licking Valley Community Action Program 

 

Fare Distance Current Rate Proposed Rate 
   
Within Same County $6.00 $12.00 
One County Over $10.00 $20.00 
Two Counties Over $25.00 $50.00 
Anything Over Two Counties $50.00 $100.00 
   

http://www.lvcap.com/

